
As a licensed agent for the State of Florida, I understand the importance of  
regulating the sales of indexed annuities to prevent unscrupulous agents behavior.  
However, my business partners and I became licensed life agents because we are able to 
secure our clients wealth in annuities without a securities license.  In addition, we feel if 
the SEC's proposed rule, although has good intentions, no guarantees. 


